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5 November 2024 

Dear Gillian Martin MSP, 

Many thanks for your letter and taking our concerns into consideration. We think your proposed 

solution addresses them well. 

I look forward to discussing our work with you soon. 

Yours sincerely, 

Professor Piers Forster 

Interim Chair, Climate Change Committee 


